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Next week
Walk to school week
Why not walk to school? If you travel by car why not park up and walk some of the
way! Mersey rail have sponsored the event, the class with the most children walking
all or part way to school win a £20 voucher, come on Reception!

Please don’t forget water bottles.

Dear Parents/Guardians

It has been a busy week in Reception. We have started our new story ‘Jack and the Flum Flum Tree’.
Jack’s Granny has the moozles and the only cure is the fruit off the flum flum tree on the Isle of
Blowyanose! We are excited to see what will happen on the journey, it has
generated lots of excitement and discussions. The children had a visit from Granny and we wrote a list
of items to make her feel better. Reception have enjoyed making their  own maps to help Jack find the
Isle of Blowyanose. We had lots of fun outside working together to make a boat using the crates and
planks, we talked about what we would need for our journey and set sail!

In maths we have been learning about fractions, the children worked with a friend to make a pizza and
we cut them in half to share, they were delicious!  We have continued to double numbers up to the value
of 10 and have been practising counting in 2s.

We have learnt a new song ‘Jack’s Granny’, ask me to sing it at home.

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children
were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!
Have a lovely weekend!
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